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From:  
Sent: March 5, 2021 11:32 AM
To: 'registar@oeb.ca' <registar@oeb.ca>; 
Subject: Proposed Hydro Increase for Seasonal Properties
 
We are alarmed at the proposal to substantially increase the rates for seasonal properties in Ontario.
We had no input into the reclassifying of seasonal dwellers in regards to determining our hydro
rates. The shocking increase will have a huge negative impact on us. Please listen to our concerns.
Jill and David Harrison
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